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PRESENT: The following Commissioners were present during roll call: Chair 
Anderson, Vice Chair Gomez, Commissioner Stufkosky, Commissioner 
Wadler, Commissioner Reynolds, Commissioner Rasmus, Commissioner 
Sacchetti, and Commissioner Visco. 

 
ABSENT: Commissioner Friend, Commissioner Moore-Reins, and Youth Ex Officio 

Olague. 
 
STAFF PRESENT: Rene Goldman, Daisy Gastelum. 
 
The chair calls the meeting to order at 5:34p.m.  
 
PUBLIC COMMENT 
No e-comments were received prior to the start of the meeting and there was one in 
person comment, Danny Berrett, who spoke regarding the non-profit organization 
California Home for the Deaf.  
 
CONSENT CALENDAR 
MINUTES 
The minutes of August 9, 2023 were approved with the recommended amendments. 
 
ATTENDANCE 
The Commission of the Deaf determined the absence of Commissioner Friend from the 
September 13, 2023 regular meeting as excused. 
 
DISCUSSION CALENDAR  
The Commission of the Deaf determined the absence of Youth Ex Officio Visco from the 
September 13, 2023 regular meeting as unexcused.  
Ms. Goldman explained the workplan to all commissioners regarding all the updated 
items listed for review. Commissioners provided feedback to enhance the workplan.  
 
Commission of the Deaf Rules and Regulations of Procedure and Order of Business was 
approved to be pushed and agendized to the next regular meeting in November.  
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COMMUNICATION 
UPDATES FROM COMMISSION MEMBERS 
Vice Chair Gomez and Chair Anderson shared on the success for the DeaFestival. Chair 
Anderson also reminded the commission about the recognition to the former Model Deaf 
Committee members which will take place on October 24th in the City Chambers.  
 
The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, November 8, 2023. 
 
Chair Anderson adjourned the meeting at 6:50 p.m.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 
DAISY GASTELUM 
SR. ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT 


